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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Logsdon, Jeremy
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 1:46 PM
To: Hussung, Jessie
Subject: Successful 5th Week Check-in for Fall 2024

Hello all! 
 
Congratulations! You are receiving this email because you are among the group of LLC students who had no marks 
on 5th week assessments. This is phenomenal, and we are so proud of your eƯorts in being a successful student! 
 
Mrs. Hussung and I are both available if you would like to meet with us to discuss your progress in the program, but 
at this point, we are pleased with your trajectory.  
 
Let us know if you have any questions! 
 
Thanks, 
Dr. Logsdon & Mrs. Hussung 
 
Dr. Jeremy Logsdon 
Director, WKU Center for Literacy 
Assistant Professor, School of Teacher Education 
Libraries, Informatics, & Technology in Education 
Gary A. Ransdell Hall 1073B 
270.745.2207 

 
 


